Thanks and would appreciate an opportunity to speak. I and my neighbors have many questions

- a) First why such a small area and please confirm which if any councillors live in the proposed area? Why so compacted? Many other areas with good transit near Oakville GO, Bronte Go, Walmart Plaza have a great bus stop? How about south east of the Oakville GO area or south east of Speers & Kerr where people can walk to the Go station. I suspect councillors
- b) Given one decent sized building on Sheridan Campus plus other areas already zoned for apartments would likely generate more than our single dwelling homes could generate, why not look at these options? Residents here feel council is discriminating against a small group of homes impacting our great assets or house value. :
- c) What funds go to the residents who feel compelled to move or who's house value deteriorates? Council is already ignoring existing by-laws for people who are running illegal boarding houses.
- d) To help. as a finance executive I do offer my services to help the council cost effectively look at options for funding that make the most sense, rather than this apparent "not in my backyard approach" by council.

As a life long Oakvuillian with many connections and a large group of friends, neighbors and family, I look forward to discussing this further.

Regards,

Derek